VERMONT YANKEE NUCLEAR POwWER CORPORATION
SEVENTY SEVEN GROVE STREET 7.R.4.151

Koreasp, VERMONT 05701 FVY 81-73

REPLY TO
ENGINEERING OFFICE

1671 WORCESTER ROAD
FRAMINGHAM MASSACHUSETTS 01701
TELEPHONE 617.872 8100

April 28, 1981

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Mr. Thomas A. Ippolito, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #2
Division of Licensing

Reference: (a) License No. DPR-28 (Docket No. 50-271)
Sub ject: Vermont Yankee Ecological Monitoring Report for 1980
Dear Sir:

Submitted herewith for your information and use are ten (10) copies of
the Vermont Yankee Ecological Monitoring Report No. X compiled for the
year 1980.

We trust this information meets with vour satisfaction. Should vou have
any questions relative vo this matter, please contact us.

Very truly yours,
VERMONT YANKEE NUCLEAR POWER CORPORATION

AL It

R. L. Smith
Licensing Engineer
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